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COMMISSIONER JONATHAN S. ADELSTEIN PRAISES THE NOMINATIONS OF 
MIGNON L. CLYBURN AND MEREDITH ATWELL BAKER

Washington, D.C. – Today, in response to the nominations of Mignon L. Clyburn and Meredith 
Atwell Baker, FCC Commissioner Adelstein made the following statement:

“I welcome President Obama’s nominations of Mignon and Meredith to serve as 
Commissioners at the FCC.  These two outstanding public servants have strong records in 
government.  Both bring a unique and important set of experiences to the Commission’s 
deliberations.  America deserves a Commission that reflects the ideals, aspirations and 
diversity of America.  Today’s nominations have done just that.  It is with enormous 
enthusiasm that I heartily congratulate Mignon and Meredith on their nominations.”


